

BELL BARGAINING CAUCUS DELEGATE ELECTIONS

Bell Craft Bargaining caucus has decided to commence preparations for the 2024 collective agreement negotiations in February and the Local has to fill two delegate positions to attend caucus.

Therefore, the local will be opening the nominations period from on Monday, January 15th and closing on Thursday, January 18th at 9:00am.

Please find the nomination forms on the local website, unifor25.com, and submit by the deadline to elections@unifor25.com.

The delegate role will entail multiple elements, including attending caucus meetings, multiple nights of overnight travel, direct communications with membership, involvement as a picket line captain in the event of a work stoppage, and other tasks which may derive from the Local or the Bargaining caucus. Email justin.connolly@unifor25.com for questions.